
  

MONDAY, 
NOVEMBER 

13   

Hot Italian 
Sandwiches 

 

TUESDAY, 
NOVEMBER 

14   

Fish Sticks & 
Fries 

 

WEDNESDAY, 
NOVEMBER 

15   

Mediterranean 
Bean Salad 

 

THURSDAY, 
NOVEMBER 

16   

Mexican 
Scrambled Eggs 
 

FRIDAY, 
NOVEMBER 

17  

Cheesy Chicken 
Quesadillas 

 

MONDAY, Nov. 20 – Sub Sandwiches 
 

 

TUESDAY, Nov. 21 – Chicken Tortilla Soup 
 

 

SCHOOL LUNCH _____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

  

___________________________________________ 

Cast Meeting for Peter Pan and Wendy! 

We will have a Cast Meeting for Peter Pan Monday, 

November 20th right after school in room 113. We will 

gather and go over cast assignments and roles in preparation 

for the start of rehearsals on Monday, November 27th. Roles 

will be handed out this week. Thank you to all who came and 

auditioned. We look forward to another fun and meaningful time 

together!  

November 13, 2023 

Website: www.heritage-christian.org   For attendance: attendance@heritage-christian.org 

http://www.heritage-christian.org/
file://///huey/Office/PI/23-24%20PI-Newsletter/attendance@heritage-christian.org


 

_________________________________________________________________ 

HCS Library Book Fair – THANK YOU! 

Our online book fair with Storyglory was a huge success! Thank you to each person who placed an 

order and supported our school's library in the process. Because of you, we will be able to add several 

new books for our students to enjoy! THANK YOU! 

________________________________________________________________ 

Operation Christmas Child 

If you would like to serve in this way, please have all items at school 

today, November 13th. This Thursday, November 16th will be  

our packing day in which K-6th grades will help fill boxes. 

- Pre-K/K: small cars, jump ropes, yo-yos, blocks, Bible story books, balls, kites, Slinkys, 

  plastic animals 

- 1st: pens, pencils, sharpeners, notebooks, coloring books, pencil cases, colored pencils 

- 2nd: markers, solar calculators, dry water colors, picture books, playdough, stickers, glue 

  sticks 

- 3rd: toothbrushes, washcloths, combs, brushes, bandages 

- 4th: sunglasses, socks, jewelry, flashlights, batteries, flip flops, hats, chalk 

- 5th: small puzzles, small stuffed animals, small craft kits, flat drawstring backpacks, personal 

  notes and friendship bracelets, money for shipping 

- 6th: soccer balls (deflated), pumps, small dolls, binoculars, compasses, warm hats/gloves, 

  personal notes and friendship bracelets, money for shipping money for shipping 

Please DO NOT give: candy, toothpaste, gum, scary war-related items, food, lotions, breakable 

items, liquids. Any monetary donations towards the cost of shipping each box would also be 

greatly appreciated. Our goal is to fill and ship 75 boxes this year! 

 ________________________________________________________________ 

Kinder-6th Grade Grandparents Day – This Friday,  

November 17th 

Here is the schedule for that day: 

- 8:05-8:45am: All School Chapel - Grandparents are invited to the 

  All School Praise Chapel. Invitations have gone home with Elementary 

  students. 

- 8:45-9:30am: Grandparents of K-2nd invited to classrooms 

- 9:30-10:15am: Grandparents of 3rd-6th invited to classrooms 

Refreshments will be offered in the library from 8:45am until 10:15am. 

 

 

 



 

________________________________________________________________ 

Variety Night Coming Soon! 

The HCS music department warmly invites you to attend 

this year's Variety Night concert on Thursday, 

November 30th at 7pm in the gym.  The evening will 

feature music performed by the 7th-12th grade band and 

choir, the Chamber Singers, and various student musical 

acts. There will be a dessert auction to benefit the music 

department. We hope to see you there! We will also 

need lots of help! Please check out the Sign-up Genius 

to be a part of this event if you are able!!! 

 ________________________________________________________________ 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

- Wednesday, Nov. 15th: School Board Meeting at 5pm 

- Friday, Nov. 17th: Grandparents Day and All School Chapel 

- Nov. 22nd-26th: Thanksgiving Break – No School 

- Thursday, Nov. 30th: Variety Night at 7pm 

- Monday, Dec. 11th: Christmas Program at 6:30pm - K-6th Grades 

- Thursday, Dec. 14th: 3rd & 4th Grade Bridger Bowl Ski 

- Friday, Dec. 15th: All School Chapel 

- Wednesday, Dec. 20th: School Board Meeting at 5pm 

- Thursday, Dec. 21st: Early Release at 12:30pm 

- Dec. 22nd- Jan. 7th: Christmas Break – No School 

   

 

 

CROSSCUT 

Friday, January 19th: 1st and 3rd Grades  

Friday, January 26th: 6th Grade  

Wednesday, February 21st: 4th Grade  

Wednesday, March 6th: 2nd and 5th Grades  

 

 

___________________________________________________ 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Ski PE Days 

BRIDGER BOWL 

Thursday, December 14th: 3rd-4th Grades 

Friday, January 12th: 3rd-6th Grades 

Friday, February 2nd: 5th-8th Grades 

Friday, February 9th: 9th-12th Grades 

Tuesday, February 27th: 7th-12th Grades* 

 
Each year our students go to Bridger Bowl twice for a ski lesson and afternoon skiing. Cost is 

covered in tuition so there is no additional cost. Information will be coming out soon on how to 

register. Registration will all be online this year for the lessons and rental. Please make sure you 

have your Bridger Bowl Card handy when you register if you have one. Bridger needs to have this 

information to lessen lift ticket issues. Grades 1st-6th will also go to Crosscut for a science/ski trip. 

Information on that will be coming out soon as well. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B4BA4AD23A3F85-variety#/


 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, 

kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, self-control;   

If we live by the Spirit, let us also keep in step with the 

Spirit.  Let us not become conceited, provoking one another, 

envying one another. - Galatians 5:22-23, 25-26 

 

__________________________________________ 

New HCS Blog 

Thank you to the Yearbook/Journalism students, the 

new Blog is up and running! Check it out here or go 

to the website and click on the Banner link. 

 

__________________________________________ 

Thank you Parents 

Thank you to the PTF and all of the parents who blessed our 

staff with a delicious lunch on Friday! There are no words for 

describing the incredible blessing of a wonderful meal and more 

important, the blessing of your appreciation!! We truly love 

serving your students and your kindness and generosity has 

been so appreciated!  Thank you!! 

 

https://hcsnewsblog.blogspot.com/p/home-page.html

